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WOO DLEY  A L LOTM E NT  TE NANT S  AS SO CIAT IO N  
A T  R E A D I N G  R O A D  

 

SPEC IAL  BUL LET IN  –  92 

May 2023 

Update on Back Gate – Padlock 

 

 

Woodley Town Council are fully aware of the broken padlock / back 

gate being locked.  

Due to the bank holiday weekend, staff holidays and the carnival 

coming up they are extremely busy.  This is high on their agenda, and 

they will fix the padlock as soon as they are able to do so for the 

allotment holders. 

WTC apologise for any inconvenience caused, as do the Woodley 

Association Tenants Allotment Committee and thank you for being 

patience with the ongoing restrictions. 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Sarah Lane – Chair 

Woodley Allotments Tenants Association at Reading Road 

chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk 

mailto:chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk

